
 

1st Floor North, River Park 
House 
225 High Road 
Wood Green 
N22 8HQ 

 Car Free Day  22 September 2018 

#carfreeday 

We are inviting schools to promote National Car Free Day for the 

Friday 21st September 2018. Check out the Activity Card on STARS  

This will link with your promotion of Walking to School for  

October and get the families thinking that walking is  

quicker than driving especially the new families at school. 

               ***      Competition Time      *** 
           We are running a competition for KS1 and KS2 

                         Write a story or draw a picture titled  

The Day  All the Cars Disappeared! 

How did everyone find out? How did you get around?  

What did Dad say? Who had the most fun?   

What was the funniest thing that happened?   

We would like entries from schools from all ages, we will choose 

winners from each school and send out prize bags by the end of 

half term.  Winning entries will be printed in a book for the whole 

of the borough to enjoy. 

Promotional poster included with this mail out. 

Send to Smarter Travel, 1st Floor North, 225 High Road,  

Wood Green, N22 8HQ  - Via internal school post  

Competition Deadline 21 September 18 

Active Travel & 
Health Team 

     

Awards, Training and Celebrations 
 

We have been busy over the summer     
nominating schools for awards, so fingers crossed for a lots of    
winners. 
 
Look out for the invitation from TfL regarding their awards  
ceremony in November.  Look out for Top Schools awards too. 
Our borough training sessions will be in your school, so just ask us 
to visit and we will come and talk to staff and pupils for JT and  
STARS training at your request.   

Phone 020 8489 5351 
Email: 
Smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk  

Wendy Thorogood 
Dilek Sabri 
Halema Uddin 
Lily Labonte 
Michael Oskys 
Denise Adolphe  - Manager 
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Welcome Back to a New School Year 2018/19 

 Welcome Back Request 
Please can we make sure that:   

Our schools entrances are safe places for our young people. 
We urge you to say to your parents/carers:   

Walk, bus, train, scoot, cycle, run, jog, hop, skip, jump but PLEASE do not drive and 
park at the school gate.  

 
Can we request that your Tweets, website, Facebook, newsletters and  
assembly messages, welcoming your school families back after the break, contain 
warnings that the Civil Enforcement Teams will be working around schools and 
issuing £130 parking fines for stopping on the yellow ‘School Keep Clear’ markings. 
News:   
CCTV Enforcement cameras are live at Lancasterian (temporary) and  
St Mary’s Primary Schools Rectory Road N8 (permanent) 

*******  
MISSING   

******* 

HAS ANYONE SEEN OUR 
HEDGEHOGS LEGS!!!!!! 

 
If you borrowed  

hedgehog last School year 
please check to see if you still 

have the legs !! 
 

 

 

Accreditation 

News! 
 

Gold        38  

Silver       11    

Bronze     17   

Engaged    1  

https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/explore/idea/details/37
mailto:smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk


 International Walking Month October  

Orienteering ‘Find Hari’ - all years 

Our bears will be again  

hiding in a park near  

you, in October and  

November take your class 

and Hari to find them.  Maps and  info 

will be emailed to you. Ask us for sup-

port. 

Use this resource to develop geography -map   

reading  skills, increase physical activity and     

learn about our fabulous parks. 

Links:  English, Geography, History, Maths, Science 

STARS: Walking Trips, Maps, Journey Planning 

 

Hari Bears 2nd Big Adventure   Key Stage 1 

Hari Bear in 2016 was a great success, so we are 

doing it again.  Please see accompanying letter. Every school taking part will receive a box 

of prizes to use in school to encourage walking. scooting, cycling and using public 

transport. We will be calling you in September to confirm that you are taking part.   

Air Quality Assembly and Lessons  

Many of you have now met Michael Oskys our AQ apprentice  

if you would like an assembly or some AQ lessons please contact him.  

Michael.oskys@haringey.gov.uk   

Air quality affects your children with asthma, sign your school up to receive Air 

Quality alerts to keep your school community informed!   

http://www.airtext.info/   
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Key Stage 1 
Hari Bear in Class 
Improve your active travel figures.  
Get your infants thinking about getting 
some exercise on the way to school. 
Your new  Hari Bear Wall Charts,  
journals and certificates posters and 
badges will be delivered by internal 
post. 
* Hands up survey  (Each term) 
*  Who has most active travellers? 
* Pupils take him home and write      
   in his journal what he has been doing. 
* Hari gets car sick—so no car rides. 
* Keep checking the charts to see which  
   class has the most Active Travellers 
 

Walk Zone Maps 
We have now funded 23 schools with their own 
Walking Zone. 
 
It is vital that we all work together to  discourage  
cars coming to your school area.  
This includes staff too.   
Schools with a walk zone should promote it with 
every parent/ visitor and make it   easily accessible on your website.  
All maps can be found on www.haringey.gov.uk/schooljourneys 
 
If your school has more than 20% of pupils coming to school by car, please contact us to 
see if we can help.  020 8489 5351 

 

Cycle Skills training is FREE                 

Book  cycle skills session with Cycling Confident 

Your students and your colleagues, teaching/

admin/support would all benefit. Why not ask 

them if they want to de-stress for a couple 

hours days, evenings or weekends, on a bike.   

Book a Bikeability for your pupils 9 yrs 

and over can take a full  course too,  

maybe inspire them to greater things .     

Call   :   020 3031 6730  

contact@cycleconfident.com    

www.cycleconfident.com 

 

Page 3 Issue 1 2018/19 

School Travel Planning  
 
So  do you want to be Gold or Silver ?? 

You must be Registered on STARS    

 & complete a hands up survey asap 

Our highest achieving schools involve the  

pupils (JTA) and tell all staff how their work 

feeds into the accreditation and travel plan.  

Book a JTA training session with us now 

smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk  

STARS  

Hands Up Survey:   the new site can monitor 2 

or 3 surveys per year to compare, or monitor 

specifics like cycling, scooting, walking etc. 

You can create a link for teachers to complete 

in class directly into the system. 

Issues: Please make sure you know your Road 

Safety/School Travel Issues.  

Our engineers look at your STP to support your 

requests for engineering changes in your area 

and Essential Parking Permits!

Wendy.thorogood@haringey.gov.uk  

Junior Travel  Ambassadors   
 

JTA  + STARS  = Success! 
Your Junior Travel Ambassador Team 
will help you get higher accreditation. 
 
They can work through the online 
scheme to promote the STARS  
messages, run competitions and  
champion change that helps everyone. 
Look up on STARS to see the way it 
works or call us in to help and to ask 
for recruitment forms, badges and 
books. 
 
Contact us now for our help setting up 
this great scheme. 
Smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk 
 

 

Cycle for Free-dom 

mailto:michael.oskys@haringey.gov.uk
https://www.haringey.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-travel/travel/smarter-travel/school-journeys
http://www.cyclingInstructor.com
https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/
mailto:smarter.travel@haringey.gov.uk
https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/
https://stars.tfl.gov.uk/PublicPages/Home.aspx
https://www.cycleconfident.com/

